
 

               Compliance issues surrounding Termite Blanket Systems...  
               Are they visible? 
 
If Builders choose a chemical blanket to meet termite management requirements, they must ensure the 
physical blanket system remains “permanently visible” on the exterior of a built wall, as noted for their 
Surveyor/Certifier. Surveyors cannot rely solely on Pest Controller documentation certifying the blanket 
system’s installation. Instead, they must verify compliance during site inspections, ensuring the physical 
blanket is “permanently visible” as required by NCC Part 3.1.3 and AS 3660.1. 

Builders should note that Private Building Inspectors and Surveyors are increasingly vigilant about non-
compliant Termite Blanket System installations. A recent surveying team report highlighted deficiencies in 
physical barrier installation, holding the builder accountable: 
“…At the final inspection, it was observed that the termite barrier is not extended to the external face of 
the brick veneer/render. To comply with Part 3.1.4 of NCC BCA Vol Two 2019 and section 5.3.2, Part 1 of 
AS3660.1: 2014, ensure the termite barrier is visually continuous at the face edge of brick veneer. Further 
provide an amended Termite management certificate confirming the above.” 

Termite Blanket Manufacturers state in all Termite Blanket Installation manuals that the Termite Blanket 
must be visible to the outside of the build to ensure compliance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Except from the certifiers report 

 


